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Notice of Public Meeting  
 

ST. CHARLES, Ill. (March 18, 2019) – On Friday April 26, 2019, Community Unit School District 303, St. 

Charles, Illinois, will hold a meeting at Fox Ridge Early Childhood Center, 1905 S. Tyler Rd, St. Charles, 

Illinois at 10:30 a.m. to discuss the District’s plans to provide special education services during the 2019-

2020 school year for students with disabilities living within the District who attend private schools or are 

home schooled. 

 

If you are a parent of a home-schooled student who has been or may be identified with a disability, and you 

reside within the boundaries of Community Unit School District 303, you are urged to attend.  If you have 

further questions pertaining to this meeting, please contact Karen M. Maladra, Associate Director of 

Interventions at 331-228-6728. 

 

 

 
### 

CONTACT: Carol L. Smith 
Community Unit School District 303 

201 S. Seventh Street 
St. Charles, IL 60174 

331.228.4904 

 


